
East Staffordshire Borough Council 

Meeting of Council on 28th February 2022 

 

URGENT NOTICE OF MOTION 

 
Council is asked to consider the following Motion under Council Meeting Procedure 
Rule 12 as urgent business:- 

Notice of Motion –  

This council is horrified to see the events in Ukraine and deplores the actions of the 

Russian President.  We recognise that in East Staffordshire we have many residents 

either from Ukraine or with friends and family still in the country and will do all we can 

through our services to help those residents.  As such we call on our MPs Kate 

Griffiths and Michael Fabricant to reach out to our residents of Ukrainian origin to 

provide assistance to those residents to help them get family, partners and friends 

out of the country as soon as possible should they wish to leave.  

 

Dated: 25th February 2022 

 

Councillor R G W Grosvenor 

 

Received by the Chief Executive at 12.32pm on 25th February 2022 


